
 

La Crosse County Health Department is providing Back To School Immunizations!  

*Tdap, required for 6th graders, is available to students with no insurance or state insurance.  

Please bring your Badger Card with you.  

 

COVID –19 Vaccine will also be available to all that qualify.  

 

August 23rd at Lincoln Middle School 4-6pm 

August 24th at Longfellow Middle School 4-6pm 

August 25th at Logan Middle School 4-6pm 

 

 

This clinic is open for walk-ins, no appointments needed, to all students.  

Families and friends interested in COVID-19 vaccines are also welcome.  

 

**Adolescent vaccines available on site will be HPV, Menactra and Tdap. Other vaccines available by 

appointment at 300 4th Street N, La Crosse, WI  by appointment. 608-785-9872 

It’s Time to Update Your  

Child’s Immunizations!  


